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If you're heading off on holiday during the
school break, why not grab your uniform
before you go? That way, you can relax
and enjoy your trip, knowing you're all set
for back to school!

ORDER YOUR SCHOOL UNIFORM
BEFORE THE SCHOOL HOLIDAYS START

AND BEFORE 

31ST JULY 2025

APRIL 2025

Keep growth in
mind when

shopping, and don’t
worry—we’ve got

you covered!

 If sizes don’t quite
fit, you can

exchange them right
up until school

starts in
September.- 

terms and conditions
apply

PLAN AHEAD, BE READY & SHOP SMART
Get ahead and start your school uniform
shopping between April and June to make sure
you're all set for the new school year in
September!

August and September can get super busy,
especially right before school starts. Sizes tend
to sell out fast, so don’t leave it too late!

To avoid the stress of long queues and last-
minute stock sell outs, try to shop early—
especially before the final two weeks of the
school summer holidays.


